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IPC Executive Committee, Justices, Senators
	Guest Speaker

· Inter-Professional Service Group- November 19th is the Inter-Professional Service Day.
            -IPC will be providing buses.
	

	President Updates

· Summer Updates- The University is taking trips around the country to learn about what their rec sports and student unions are like.
-Buckeye Savvy will be put together sometime this year.

-IPC is working on a new website. IPC also has Facebook and Twitter accounts, so be sure to like these pages and invite your friends to them.

-The first newsletter went out last week.

-The inter-professional intramural league for flag football is full. IPC will not be covering the costs for professional students to play.

· Upcoming Plans- IPC is going to try to connect with all the student council presidents.
-We will be convening the Dean’s Advisory Council this quarter.
	Megan Conroy

	Vice President Updates
· Budget-This has not changed a lot since Orientation.
-One minor change is that the tailgate will be for the Indiana game not the Michigan State game.

-Expect weekly updates from Anne on the budget.
	Anne Evans

	Chief of Staff Updates
· Event Sign-ups-Due to the ineffectiveness of the internal committees we are going to a more project-based committee structure. We would like for everyone to work on at least one project per year.

· We will be trying to do senator socials pretty regularly.
	Jillian Zientek

	Social Chair Update
· Happy Hours-The happy hour at Lucky’s was really successful.
-The next happy hour is October 15th at Saloon.

-She will be passing around a sign-up for those who would like to help out with the Indiana tailgate.


	Caitlin Jablonski

	Service Chair Update

· Soccer Tournament-The IPC Charity Soccer Tournament is this Saturday. Registration is $5 or 3 canned goods.
	Cara Olie

	Outreach Chair Update

· Graduation Event-We are going to have an event for all professional students who are graduating at the end of the year.
-We are thinking of switching the lunch lectures to having breakfast at each school.
	Lindsay Mooney

	New Business

· Budget-Anne motioned to bring the budget forward.
-Second by Michael-Vu Do
-unanimous approval

-motion passed

· Jillian Zientek would like to add the Chief Justice to the Cabinet.

-Second by Lindsay Mooney

-unanimous approval

-motion passed 
· If you are sending e-mail updates, please remember to CC Katie Zatroch on the e-mail.

· School Overviews-Lindsay Mooney gave an overview of the medical school. There are two options for medical school-individual study or classroom style. The first two years are mostly classroom work. They then take the Step 1 Exam at the end of the second year. The third year is in the clinic and it is broken in to 2-week tracks. The fourth year is in the clinic as well, but they are given more time to themselves for interviews and personal time. After interviewing, applying and ranking places you match for your residency.
-Jillian Zientek talked about vet med. The first two years are in the classroom. The second year is more based on body systems. Third year is more elective-based. The first quarter you are either in large animal operative practice (LAOP) or small animal operative practice (SAOP) and then you switch. In the Spring you enter the clinic and choose a career area of emphasis. Throughout your clinical year you rotate through 2-week rotations, externships and take your boards. There is also a match program.

· If you would like to print anything for IPC, then you can use the IPC Office to print. This cost is built in to our office expenses.

-Also, please remember to clean up after yourself if you use the kitchen.

· External Committees-We are looking for an appointment for Senate Fiscal Committee. It is a 2-year appointment. They meet on Tuesdays from 1:30-3:30.

-If you have any issues you are discussing in your external committee that you would like to discuss, we can add it to the agenda or bring it up in new business at the end of the meetings.

· The University is looking at privatizing services unrelated to academics on campus. The first thing they are looking at privatizing is parking. There are companies making bids to run the garages, spots, parking passes and fees. The faculty is concerned there will be a big increase in the fees for parking passes. If parking becomes privatized it will go into effect in 2013.

-The University will still have control over parking spaces. The University would eventually like to move all parking out to West Campus to make OSU a more pedestrian-friendly place.

-In Chicago they privatized parking and parking fees increased exponentially over a few years.

-There is a good article in the Columbus Dispatch today on this topic.
	

	Adjourn
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